On January 9, 2007 the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Item CC2 Continued Phase I support of the ERP Project from eVerge Group, Inc.

Question:
What are the consequences to those who receive this incredible amount of money if things do not go as planned or described?

Response:
The consultant's work is monitored on a daily basis. They are each assigned a specific set of projects and tasks, with expected dates for completion. If a consultant is not performing, and could potentially jeopardize the timely completion of the project plan, the District has the perogative to release them immediately. 
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